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10, Downing Street
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EC BUDGET: NEW ESTIMATES OF NET CONTRIBUTIONS AND RECEIPTS

The Chancellor has asked me to let you know that, as he
foreshadowed when he spoke to the Prime Minister and the Foreign
and Commonwealth Secretary on Morday, the Commission have now
released to the press new estiwétes for Member States' net
Icontributions and receipts in respect of the EC Budgets for

1980 and 1981. These show lower net contributions by the UK
than previously expected. They also show higher net receipts
by France and lgwer net receipts by Italy. The attached table
sets out the figures, whitm are perore refunds to the UK.,

The Chancellor has asked our Press Office to take the following
eneh=

We shall need to examine these new Commission estimates

with care. If it is true that our adjusted net contribution
in respect of 1980 and 1982 will turn out to be lower than
expected, that is very satisfactory, because the 30 May
Agresment left us paying a large net contribution even
though we are one of the poorer Member States. But the
problem of 1982 and later years remains to be solved.

If it is argued that our refunds should be reduced because of the
shortfall in our unadjusted net contribution, we shall reply that
the 30 May Agreement gives us refunds of 1175 million ecus in
respect of 1980 and 1410 million ecus in respect of 1882. There
is no provision for these refunds to be reduced.

If it is argued that the latest figures show our budget problem

to be disappearing, we shall reply that the figures relate to

the past, but the current negotiations are about the future.

A number of factors are tending to reduce our net contribution

at present. Some may be reversed, some certainly will be. On

the expenditure side of the Community Budget, high world food
prices are tending to curb the costs of the CAP. On the financing
side, the behaviour of the sterling/ecu exchange rate has

/switched some




switched some of the UK's contributions from 1981 into 1982. Our
net contribution in respect of 1982 may well be of the order of
2 billion ecus (before refunds).

Finally, I should mention that we have one or two technical doubts
about the Commission's figuring. In particular, we believe our
net contribution in respect of 1980 to have been of the order

of 1700 million ecus, rather than the 1512 million ecus suggested
by the Commission. We are pursuing detailed methodological points
with the Commission. ;

I am sending copies of this letter to Brian Fall (FCD), Kate Timms
(MAFF) and David Wright (Cabinet Office).

dm o
O ilons

J.0. KERR




*1861 40 10a8dsaa ut snoa UOTTTIW Q¥LZ-
pue pgElL 40 3908dsaa UT SNOB UDITTIIW $B/L- 8Jd8M juawasade Ae|| gg 8yl UT S31SE08I04 38Y|

*1L961L 40 10adssa uT sSnoa UOTITTIW QL PUB g@BL 40 319adsaa urt
SNga UOTITTIW GZ|lL 40 Spunisa Mn ayz santd juswsale Aey gg ay3z ‘uoiieisadasjur Jano ug

SN03 UOTITITIW

L,SONNd3¥ N 34¥0438 (+) S14I3J3d
ONY (-) SNOILAEIYLNOD 13N 40 S3ILYWILS3 NOISSIWWOD

808849
pueiaag
Ate3r

AN
BanoquaxnT]
yJaewuag
wnidiag
spueTJayian
80UBJI 4

Auepwasqg




